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I oppose  taking part of the Kicker to fight drought.  The state  government has to cut 

spending, not take more of the taxpayer's money.  The more they can squeeze out of 

the working man or woman, the more they spend foolishly, while we are having 

trouble making ends meet, due to inflation and excess government taxes. 


